
          

                Knights of Columbus                   

St. Joseph Council No. 8417 

P.O. Box 242 

Waxahachie, TX 75165 

March 2016        Volume 1, No.1               

Fellow Knights, 

Please join me in congratulating Jason Anglen for receiving the Shining 

Armor Award for his recruitment achievements.  

 

Admissions Committee: 

For you first degree knights there will be a 2
nd 

& 3
rd

 degree ceremony on 

April 23
rd

 in Mansfield, TX. This is a great opportunity to further 

yourself as a knight. For the rest of us please try to attend and support 

our brothers making this journey. 

 We have a 4
th

 degree member who is transferring into our council from 

long Beach, California this summer. Please welcome JJ Brookshier! 

 

Spring Fiesta: 

St Joseph’s has the spring fiesta scheduled for May 7
th

. Please mark your 

calendars for tent setup, food prep and booth sales. This event will be 

held behind the PFC. If you have not purchased any, please get and sell 

your raffle tickets for the many great prizes that are being raffled off. All 

proceeds for this event and raffle go to the building fund and choir 

ministries. 

 



Obituaries: 

Please pray for our fellow 4
th

 degree knight, George Bristol and his 

family. Brother Bristol passed away on Feb 18, 2016. 

Please also pray for Joe Buford and family. Joe is the father of fellow 

knight Thomas Buford. Joe passed on Feb 15, 2016 

 

Treasurer’s report: 

 

K of C account:              $6722.05 

KCC account:                 $9589.51 

KCC Capitol Account:   $6574.00 

Total                             $22885.56 

 

 


